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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are very pleased to finally be writing to invite you into school after a very long 
absence.  On the last Friday of term (27th May) our regular celebration assembly 
will include a focus on classes sharing some of the work they have done this term.   
 
Parents and carers are invited to join us for a 10.30 start. Please can we ask you to 
be clear with your child if you are/are not planning to attend so we don't have any 
confusions or last-minute disappointments for the children.  
 
As with previous assemblies like this, any parent who wishes to take their child 
home afterwards will be welcome to do so.  We will provide a packed lunch for all 
on this day so that children leaving a little earlier are able to take their school lunch 
with them.  
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming some or all of you in school again and 
feeling that things are getting back to normal.  
 

  
Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Ms Wendy Yeo 
Headteacher 
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